
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF RECOMMENDED AWARD 
 

 

June 8, 2020 

 

 

TO : All Bidders  

PROJECT : Contract C20004 - US 101/Blossom Hill Road Interchange 

Improvement 

 

Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority staff will recommend that its Board of Directors 

award the above-referenced project to O.C. Jones & Sons, Inc. at the June 19, 2020 Board 

meeting. This date may be changed by will of the Board. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at ehab.azab@vta.org. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Ehab Azab 

Construction Contracts Administrator 

mailto:ehab.azab@vta.org

